
SKYE LOCH HOME OWNERS              
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BOARD MEETING/ASSOCIATION FORUM:   December 12th at 6:00 

Location :  Community Building and Zoom 

DECEMBER 2024 

DIRECTORS CORNER:                                      

Friendly Reminders 

It’s the season of boxes, boxes and 

more boxes! Please breakdown the 

box before you place it in the 

dumpster. A flat piece of card-

board takes a whole lot less space 

than a complete box!  Better yet, drop off  flat-

tened boxes at Lake Haven Recycle Center. 

Also furniture, appliances, interior doors, car-

pets and mattresses are among several items 

that should never be placed in the dumpsters. If 

you have any of these items please contact our 

manager, Keith Phillips to have them removed 

correctly.  Keith can be reached at                                        

kphillips@amerietchmail.com. 

Golf Carts should never be parked on a sidewalk 

or walkway. Golf carts are vehicles and should be 

parked in the correct spaces! Speed Limit for all 

vehicles  is 15 MPH. 

Personal toilet wipes are not flushable with Skye 

Loch Sewer System. 

Swimming Pool is open from dawn to sunset. 

ESA (dogs and cats) are required to be on a leash 

at all  times while walking in Skye Loch. Dogs 

are not allowed in the  pool and clubhouse.  

Watering of lawn areas are permitted on Tues-

day if your villa is on the even number side of 

the street…. Friday for the odd side of the street. 

If you have water running on the street,  you 

have overwatered. 

Feeding birds is prohibited;  it attracts rodents. 

UPCOMING MEETINGS:  

December 4, 9:00 AM.  Board workshop.  Agen-

da:   Emergency Powers.  Location:  CB kitchen. 

December 5, 6:00 PM  City Report on Hurricane 

Flooding.    Location:  Dunedin City Hall.  

December 12, 6:00 PM  Agenda:   Revised 2025 

Budget.  Location:  Community Building.  

January 2, 2025 7:00 PM.   Annual Meeting.  

Election of Officers.  Location:  Community 

Building. 

TOY COLLECTION:                                         

The Social Club has been collecting unwrapped 

toys for the Pinellas Sherriff’s Department Vic-

tim Advocate.  Please consider buying a $10 toy 

and bring it to the CB Kitchen by December 2.  

There is a cart set up for the toys.  The chairman 

of Victim’s advocate, Sandra Garcia will speak 

about this organization at our December 3rd 

meeting at 10:00.  All are welcome! 

SOCIAL CLUB:                                                     

Our next meeting will be December 3 at 10:00 in 

the CB kitchen.    At this meeting,  Sandra Garcia 

will be speaking about Victim Advocate and Dan 

Borba will speak about Builders Club Threadz 

Closet.  Please join us.  All are welcome!! 

HOLIDAY CHRISTMAS DECORATING:   

We will be putting up our 

Christmas tree and decorating 

the CB  on December 3 immedi-

ately following the Social Club 

meeting about 11:00.   Please 

join us.    All are welcome. 



3RD ANNUAL GOLF CART CHRISTMAS PARADE 

AND SOCIAL 

 

Parade begins December 22 at 2:00 

Social immediately following at the CB Patio 

 

Bring an appetizer to share, lawn chairs and a beverage 

 

There will prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd Best Decorated Cart  

 

SEE YOU THERE! 

CHRISTMAS ORNAMENT EXCHANGE:         

Ladies only!  Thursday, Decem-

ber 19,  6:00 p.m. at the CB.   

Bring a wrapped ornament, drink 

and appetizer to share.    Call or 

text Denise  Lubinsky to RSVP at 

419-279-0324 if you plan to at-

tend. 

SKYLOCH BREAKFAST:                               

December 10 and 24 at 9:00 a.m. at the CB 

kitchen.  Bring $1, a mug and a dish to share.   

Great way to start your day! We do need volun-

teers to host the upcoming breakfasts.  If you 

would like to host a breakfast, there is a sign up 

sheet in the CB kitchen.  If you would like to host  

but are not familiar with it,  contact Mary Ann 

Taranto, Susan Bracket or Patti Ratajczak. 

THANK YOU!:                                                     

To Mary Ann Taranto and Susan  Brackett for 

chairing the Friendsgiving Event.  Great food 

and fun.   It was a huge success. 

GET WELL SOON:  To Kirk Heller, Jerry Son 

and Cynthia Herbst. 

SHOW ME THE MONEY:  There will be no 

games in December.  We will hopefully resume 

January 14, 2025.    

GOLF CART CHRISTMAS PARADE:           

If you  are participating in the golf cart parade, 

meet in front of the Community Building at 

1:50on Sunday, December 22.  Parade will begin 

at 2:00. 

NEW AMERITECH PROPERTY MANAG-

ER:   Keith Phillips at 727-7726-8000 Ext. 346 

or kphillips@amerietchmail.com. 

RECYCLING LOCATION:                               

The recycling drop off location on Lake Haven 

Dr.  is now open.   Our dumpsters would be less 

full if we all participated in recycling. 

 

The best way to spread holiday cheers 

to be the joy and kindness you wish to 

see in the world.       Jeremiah Say 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chili Requirement: Make at least 1 gallon of your favorite recipe—any type is welcome 

 

Prizes: 

 Winner crowned as the “Skyeloch Master Chili Marshal” and awarded the prestig-

ious “Holder of the Red Hot Pepper”      

 

  Additional prizes for runners-up 

 

For the Tasters and Judges: Fee to Try and Judge All Chili: $5 

 

Enjoy sampling a variety of mouthwatering chili recipes and cast your vote for the 

best! 

 

Sign-Up Information: 

Sign-Up Sheet for Crazy Chili Cooks: Located in the clubhouse kitchen  

 

Whether you’re cooking or tasting, bring your appetite and competitive spirit to this 

fiery event. Let the chili showdown begin—bring it on! 

 

                      Sponsored by Skyeloch Social Club  

Skyeloch Crazy Cooks Chili Cook-Off 

 Date: January 17, 2025 

 Time: (3pm) 

 Location: Skyeloch Community building 

Calling All Chili Cooks! 

Think your chili is the best? Put it to the 

test!                                                                   

Entry Fee: $10 


